
                                                                                                       

St Ninian’s New Photo Page 
As the Quarterly is now in Black & White, we have set up a new photo page  

on the Website which will be regularly updated.  You can find it by visiting 

corstorphinestninians.org.uk and clicking on the Photos page on the menu: 

 

If you have any photos of Church life or Events please send them to office@st-ninians.co.uk and we will upload 

them! 
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